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14th March 2017  
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/02/27. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Has the Trust contracted consultants or advisers or any other experts to provide help in 
responding to the government’s sustainability transformation plans (STPs)? 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust have not contracted any consultants 
or advisers to provide help in responding to the Government’s Sustainability Transformation Plans. 
 
If so, who was contracted; how much were their fees and what particular work did they do? 
 
This question is not applicable to this Trust. 
 
I hope you find this information useful. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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